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Comments: Hello,

 

I'm strongly against the elimination of motorized use for these lands.  Yes, I live in CO, but I have been an active

snowmobiler for about 6 years.  Going into the forest with my wife and 2 sons has created unbelievable

memories for us.  We love the challenge of riding in new areas and safety is always the first consideration.  Being

able to explore these amazing areas, seeing things that you're only able to see by snowmobile has truly

enhanced our lives.  As we've improved in our skill and equipment, each year, we now look for new places to

ride, with our dream locations being mountains in Canada as well as Alaska.  When we travel to new areas, the

cost can be considerable, however we look at it as in investment in the experiences with each other.  I ask that

you please reconsider instituting the motorized ban for these areas.  Thank you.


